
President’s Message 1



Hello neighbors!  My name is Chris Hartman and I am writing to introduce myself to you as the new President of the Pinon Woods III Homeowners Association.  My wife Melanie and I are newcomers to the VOC, having moved here in December 2020.  One of my most recognizable features is a large Shiloh Shepherd dog named Jax who is my sidekick on daily walks around the neighborhood.  I am looking forward to working closely with the HOA board members and committee members who help make our neighborhood such a great place, and also to establishing connections with each of you in the near future.

I would like to thank my predecessor Jan Meyer for her many years of stewardship of our HOA, for her dedication to our community, and for the sincere friendship she has extended to all.  We will miss Jan and John as they move to a new home, but I believe Jan’s example will ensure that we continue to appreciate and respect one another as we pursue a bright future together for our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Chris Hartman
President, Pinon Woods III Homeowners Association

